LLANGENNITH LLANMADOC & CHERITON COMMUNITY COUNCIL
 Cyngor Cymunud Llangynydd, Llanmadog a Cheriton
LLANGENNITH       Jonathan Bale 386382 	               Paul Kirby    075522 30672
                 	Paul Ransome (Chair) 386635          Joyce Jenkins 386358                                 		Steve Rimell 386685                          Matthew Cowley 07929 245931
  LLANMADOC       
         &                    Paul Richards 07963 41694               Maria Brain 07971 250760
  CHERITON           Catherine Gatley  386699                  1 Vacancy at Cheriton
  CLERK    Dr Margaret Waymark 233607    Llangennithcommunitycouncil@gmail.com

SP E E  D   I    N     G  ……..



However annoying speed humps may be to negotiate we were pleased to see them in place outside of Llanrhidian School and hope that they have the desired effect of slowing traffic and making drivers more aware that children may be about. 
Monitoring of traffic speeds have also taken place in Burry Green and Llangennith.  They show that some vehicles travel above the speed limit in these areas.  We are told that 30mph should be the limit not a target. We will be asking the ‘Go Safe Partnership’ to pay us a visit with their speed cameras.
PARKING
Vehicle parking in our community is a long standing problem but recent concern has been expressed about the road in Llanmadoc between Kyfts lane and Post Office Green.  Would emergency vehicles be able to get through?  It was reported that recently the service bus was unable to get up the road.  It may just be a summertime problem but with more cars on our roads is their a solution other than Yellow lines?  Could people be asked to park just one side of the road?  Any suggestions would be welcomed?

Next meeting 4th October 2017 at Llanmadoc Village Hall 7.30pm.
Members of our Community are most welcome to attend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]www.llangennithllanmadoccc.org.uk
image1.jpeg
o

Ganéwyll
GoSafe

CADW FFYRDD CYMRU'N FWY DIOGEL
KEEPING WELSH ROADS SAFER




image2.png




